
From: James Contino <jcontino@whartonsmith.com>
To: Greg Wrightgreg@kwru.com

ssuggs@weilerengineering.orgssuggs@weilerengineering.org
'Chris Johnson'chris@kwru.com

CC: 'Ed Castle'edrcastle@me.com
Date: 3/5/2018 4:00:29 PM

Subject: RE: KWRU Filter/CCC Replacement Cash Allowance Work Directive

Steve,
 
Attached please find the following with regards to the above subject:
 

·        Work Directive 01 – Fully Executed
 
Sincerely,
 
James M. Contino | Project Manager
Wharton-Smith, Inc. | Construction Group of Choice | www.whartonsmith.com
 
From: Greg Wright [mailto:greg@kwru.com]
Sent: Monday, March 05, 2018 11:21 AM
To: ssuggs@weilerengineering.org; 'Chris Johnson' <chris@kwru.com>
Cc: 'Ed Castle' <edrcastle@me.com>; James Contino <jcontino@whartonsmith.com>
Subject: RE: KWRU Filter/CCC Replacement Cash Allowance Work Directive
 
Signed and attached.
 
From: ssuggs@weilerengineering.org [mailto:ssuggs@weilerengineering.org]
Sent: Monday, March 05, 2018 11:07 AM
To: Greg Wright <greg@kwru.com>; Chris Johnson <chris@kwru.com>
Cc: Ed Castle <edrcastle@me.com>; James Contino <jcontino@whartonsmith.com>
Subject: KWRU Filter/CCC Replacement Cash Allowance Work Directive
 
Chris & Greg
 
Please see attached work directive for the cash allowance items. Please sign it (one of 
you) and send it back so that we have a record of it and WS can continue to work on 
the cash allocation items.
 
James agreed that the small amount left would be factored into the generator install 
pricing.
 
Let me know if you have any questions.
 
Best Regards,
 
Steve Suggs E.I.
Weiler Engineering Corporation
(941) 323-1787
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